
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

                                                             
  CONTACT: Incident Information Line:          

(626) 662-0120 
     DATE:  Saturday, January 11, 2025 

                 Time: 10:00 AM 

 
 

PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT 
  

 
Rose Bowl, Pasadena—Since the Eaton Fire began, we have seen an 
overwhelming number of people interested in donating food, supplies, or 
their time to help with the ongoing efforts. We are moved by the 
community's support in these challenging times. However, the Eaton Fire 
Incident Management Team is not directly accepting donations.  
 
For those wishing to donate or volunteer for nonprofit organizations 
needing immediate volunteer support to assist with relief or recovery 
efforts, please visit http://laworks.com/2025fires and submit an interest 
form. If you have any further questions about donations, please email 
dutyofficer@ceooem.lacounty.gov. We thank you for all your support. 
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